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Ann Cunningham: Head of Service for Highways and Parking

LONDON

9 November 2023
Proposed Parking Changes on West Green Road

Dear Resident,

Haringey Council is proposing to make changes to parking arrangements on West
Green Road, outside 146/144 West Green Road. The changes include:

1. Double blips to be lined adjacent to double yellow lines on the westbound lane in-
front of the bus stop.

2. 8.3m of single yellow line to be converted to double yellow line with double blips
outside 144 West Green Road

3. Double blips to be lined around existing double yellow lines on West Green Road
junction with Bedford Road

4. 5m of permit holder space to be converted to double yellow line with double blips

This section of the road is narrow and by keeping it free of any vehicles during the
busy periods of the day will help buses and larger vehicles pass through easily.

Next Steps

To enable any parking controls to be legally enforceable, we are required to carry out
statutory consultation on these changes (legal process whereby the proposals are
advertised in the local newspapers and notices placed on the street). The statutory
process is to ensure that anyone wishing to object to the proposals will have their
views considered when taking a decision. You can send us your objection or
submission via the online portal https://consultation.appyway.com/haringey or email
traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk. Alternatively, you can write to us at the postal address
shown on this letter. Please ensure that you put both “West Green Road” and
‘WGR/013’ within the subject title of your email or letter. The closing date for
objections and submissions to be received by the Council via email or post is 24
November 2023.

What Happens Next

After 24 November 2023, all objections, and submissions received will be considered
by the council before a decision is made. If a decision is made to proceed with the
changes to parking controls, we will then send you a further notice informing you when
works will commence on site.

Yours faithfully,
Ann Cunningham
Highways and Parking
Alexandra House, 4th floor
10 Station Road, Wood Green
London N22 7TR
www.haringey.gov.uk
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9 November 2023

Proposed Waiting and Loading changes on West Green
Road

Dear Resident and Business,

Haringey Council is proposing to make amendments to waiting and loading changes
on West Green Road outside 3-7 West Green Road. The proposal consists of
converting existing single yellow lines to double yellow lines with single blips. This
will mean loading or unloading will not be allowed Monday to Sunday between 7am —
10am and 4pm - 6:30pm. This section of the road is narrow and by keeping it free of
any vehicles during the busy periods of the day will help buses and larger vehicles
pass through easily.

Next Steps

To enable any parking controls to be legally enforceable, we are required to carry out
statutory consultation on these changes (legal process whereby the proposals are
advertised in the local newspapers and notices placed on the street). The statutory
process is to ensure that anyone wishing to object to the proposals will have their
views considered when taking a decision. You can send us your objection or
submission via the online portal https://consultation.appyway.com/haringey or email
traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk. Alternatively, you can write to us at the postal address
shown on this letter. Please ensure that you put both “West Green Road” and
‘WGR/016’ within the subject title of your email or letter. The closing date for
objections and submissions to be received by the Council via email or post is 24
November 2023.

What Happens Next

After 24 November 2023, all objections, and submissions received will be considered
by the council before a decision is made. If a decision is made to proceed with the
changes to parking controls, we will then send you a further notice informing you when
works will commence on site.

Yours faithfully,

Ann Cunningham
Highways and Parking
Alexandra House, 4th floor
10 Station Road, Wood Green
London N22 7TR
www.haringey.gov.uk
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9 November 2023

Proposed Parking and Waiting and Loading changes on Alfoxton
Avenue and Wordsworth Parade

Dear Resident and Business,

Haringey Council is proposing to make amendments to make parking and waiting and
loading changes on Alfoxton Avenue and Wordsworth Parade. The changes include:

1. 10m of shared permit holder/paid for parking space to be converted to double
yellow lines with double blips outside 13 Wordsworth Parade.

2. Single yellow line to be converted to double yellow line with singe blips (No loading
between 7am — 10am & 4pm — 6:30pm) outside 22 Alfoxton Avenue

3. Single yellow line to be converted to double yellow line with double blips adjacent
to green space on Alfoxton Avenue and Wordsworth Parade (No waiting or loading
at any time)

4. Double blips to be lined adjacent to existing double yellow around the bend
between 14 Wordsworth parade and 22 Alfoxton Avenue.

This section of the road is narrow and by keeping it free of any vehicles during the
busy periods of the day will help buses and larger vehicles pass through easily.

Next Steps

To enable any parking controls to be legally enforceable, we are required to carry out
statutory consultation on these changes (legal process whereby the proposals are
advertised in the local newspapers and notices placed on the street). The statutory
process is to ensure that anyone wishing to object to the proposals will have their
views considered when taking a decision. You can send us your objection or
submission via the online portal https://consultation.appyway.com/haringey or email
traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk. Alternatively, you can write to us at the postal address
shown on this letter. Please ensure that you put both “West Green Road” and
‘WGR/002’ within the subject title of your email or letter. The closing date for
objections and submissions to be received by the Council via email or post is 24
November 2023.

What Happens Next

After 24 November 2023, all objections, and submissions received will be considered
by the council before a decision is made. If a decision is made to proceed with the
changes to parking controls, we will then send you a further notice informing you when
works will commence on site.

Yours faithfully,
Ann Cunningham Highways and Parking
Alexandra House, 4th floor
10 Station Road, Wood Green
London N22 7TR
www.haringey.gov.uk
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LONDON

9 November 2023

Proposed Parking Changes on West Green Road

Dear Resident,

Haringey Council is proposing to make changes to parking arrangements on West
Green Road, opposite 222 West Green Road. The proposals consist of converting
10m of permit holder space to double yellow lines with double blips (No waiting or
loading at any time).

This section of the road is narrow and by keeping it free of any vehicles during the
busy periods of the day will help buses and larger vehicles pass through easily.

Next Steps

To enable any parking controls to be legally enforceable, we are required to carry out
statutory consultation on these changes (legal process whereby the proposals are
advertised in the local newspapers and notices placed on the street). The statutory
process is to ensure that anyone wishing to object to the proposals will have their
views considered when taking a decision. You can send us your objection or
submission via the online portal https://consultation.appyway.com/haringey or email
traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk. Alternatively, you can write to us at the postal address
shown on this letter. Please ensure that you put both “West Green Road” and
‘WGR/009’ within the subject title of your email or letter. The closing date for
objections and submissions to be received by the Council via email or post is 24
November 2023

What Happens Next

After 24 November 2023, all objections, and submissions received will be considered
by the council before a decision is made. If a decision is made to proceed with the
changes to parking controls, we will then send you a further notice informing you when
works will commence on site.

Yours faithfully,

Ann Cunningham
Highways and Parking
Alexandra House, 4th floor
10 Station Road, Wood Green
London N22 7TR
www.haringey.gov.uk



